
I understand the Mod. 721's were on a re-call for 
th es ... 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Laura) 
Dear Mr. Thomas, 
Thank you for your inquiry. We regret that your:: firearms were••st:o 
There has not been a recall on any of these fi~~~r:ws. we are a 
safety modification pro9ram on certain bolt ~~!ibrt rifles. we not show 
a record of having recelved your model 721's:::::in years for 
repair. As far as your Model 788, we recom~~:~ti ing your 
firearm to a Remington Authorized Repair cen"ter :~:tjry for 
eva 1 uati on. .:::::::·:·:· .. 

::·:::·:::·:::·:::·:::·.,-, . """""""' 
You can locate your nearest repair center &y:::::;Jt*j:~tr:!:f.it .. ~he Repair 
Information center in our support section and se·l:~~~:T:Q~::::your model and 
state: 

http://www. remi ngton. com/support/repat~~y~)~~~:\~:\~~~i~n. asp 
'-:·::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::-:::::::. ... 

customer (steve thomas) ,Ji' i8)i~J~dd~ 6: 02: 47 PM 
I understand the Mod. 721' s were oq;:;:;~(re~.l":i:i:lJ l for'·"··:gafty repair. I've had 
these two stolen and wonder if th~:t~f::·is ~rj~~ay 't;ft.see if someone has taken 
them in for the repairs? :///. _.-:///. _?//: 
also I have a Mod. 788 22-250 th<i~~~~: .. saf~!his a}l~t more UNsafe then either 
one of the Mod. 72ls, is it on a@)i@S!\l)iis w~))'i' 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 
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